
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Subject of Request: Yuri Nosenko 
FOIPA No. 62,749 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated January 10, 1984, regarding your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request concerning Yuri Nosenko. 

The answers to your questions were furnished in our letter dated December 16, 1983. Your request is being handled as equitably as possible and our response will be forwarded to 
you upon completion of this processing. 

Sincerely yours, 

James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 
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